
This week at Lamb of God  +  August 30, 2020 
Attendance  52 

Sunday 10:00 am 
 
Following Service 

Worship Service 
Public & Live Streaming 
Congregational Meeting 

Monday 1:00 pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study 
In person or Zoom 

Tuesday 7:00 pm Walking Together  
(New member classes) 
In person or Zoom 
Franklin Ave. Mission 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study-Gospel of Matthew 
In person or Zoom 
Wednesday Night Bible Study 
We the People-Citizens of Two 
Kingdoms, hosted by Dr. Dale 
Meyer. 
In person or Zoom 

Thursday 6:00 pm Board of Education Meeting 
Franklin Ave. Mission 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING,   
TODAY SUNDAY, AUGUST 30TH,   
FOLLOWING THE WORSHIP 
SERVICE. 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the glory 
of God, from Joe & Connie Rau, for their many blessings. 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES   
Join us either in person or through ZOOM. Please email the 
Church Office to ensure you receive the Zoom invitation. 
 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Exodus 
 Tuesday at 7:00 pm—Walking Together (New Members Class)  
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   

Matthew 
 Wednesday at 7:00 pm—We the People-Citizens of Two Kingdoms, 

video hosted by Dr. Dale Meyer. 
 

FILL THE BABY BOTTLES FOR THE FLINT CRISIS        
PREGNANCY SERVICES. 
Thank you to everyone who donated to the Flint Crisis Pregnancy     
Services.  

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
On Saturday, September 19th , at 10:00 am, in the Fellowship Hall. The 
pharmacist from Rite Aid Pharmacy will be here to give out flu shots,  
Senior Flu Shots and Pneumonia Shots. Mark your calendar. 
 
LWML SCHOOL KITS 
It’s that time of year again when school supplies are on sale and we are 
collecting for Lutheran World Relief school bags.  We would like blunt 
children’s scissors, erasers and pencil sharpeners.  



WALKING TOGETHER (NEW MEMBERSHIP CLASSES) 
TUESDAYS AT 7:00 PM 
 

For any and all who are interested in becoming members, as well as those 
who would like a refresher on what they learned in Confirmation.  Each 
class will last approximately 1.5 hours.  You can attend in person wearing 
a mask and socially distanced in the Fellowship Hall, or join via Zoom.  To 
ensure you receive the Zoom link, please email  
pastor. mark.log@gmail.com.  This is a 7-week class containing the topics 
of: The Bible and the 10 Commandments, Articles I and II of the Apostle’s 
Creed.  The III Article of the Apostle’s Creed, Prayer, the Office of the 
Keys and the Sacraments, Lamb of God (our Church) and the Lord’s    
Supper. and Social Issues of today.  A sign up sheet is on the table in front 
of Pastor’s office. 

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the ministry that 
is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed concerning public 
worship. Please mail in your offering, give on-line at our   website, or 
drop your offering envelope off in the  lobby in the  offering box across 
from the Church   Office Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm. 



 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

 

 

Matt. 16:26 – “For what will it profit a man if he gains the 
whole world and forfeits his life?” He who dies with the most 
toys … is dead. But the one who trusts in the Lord, even though he 
dies, yet shall he live. We live out our trust in the Lord by       
faithfully fulfilling the roles God has given us to play in the home, 
church, and society as loving, generous people. Those who don’t 
know the Lord are afraid to be generous because they think that 
what they give away is lost to them. But we who know the Lord 
know that the things of this world become true blessings when 
they are used for God’s Kingdom. 



BG KUEHL RIDING TO BENEFIT MI. DISTRICT HERE WE 
STAND CAMPAIGN  
 BG Kuehl here with an update to the Here We Ride fundraiser. 
Our generous congregation pledged a total of $715.00 for the 
fundraiser. Half of which will go to the Church of my choice (I 
have a wonderful church in mind), and the other half goes towards 
Here We Stand campaign initiatives, which include Church   
Worker Scholarships, Innovative Missional Ministry support, 
Michigan District Endowment, and supporting International    
Ministries! Thank you so much to everyone who pledged or gave 
me an encouraging word for my bike ride. Hopefully the weather 
will be better next year and I can ride even further. I did ride the 
most miles for anyone in my age bracket, and the Michigan      
District sent me a very nice set of rechargeable flashing tail lights 
for my bicycle to keep me safe when I ride.  

PHONE A FRIEND. 

Emily Bur has been transferred to Regency for her post op recovery. 
While no one can visit in person they have the room numbers listed on 

the patient windows outside. If someone would like to talk with her they 

can call her room phone at 810-344-3803. Her room number is 225. 

Joan Reich is at Wellbridge of Grand Blanc, Room 402 and her cell 
phone number is 810 845 8844. She also cannot receive visitors but 

would love to hear from her Lamb of God family. 

Margie DeCaire is in Bella Vita her phone number is 810 498 0337 her 

room number is 29. 

Or call one of our Members that has not been to Church due to Covid-19. 

They would love to hear from you. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As Christians we live in Two Kingdoms: The Kingdom of 
the Left, which is God appointed government, and 
The Kingdom of the Right, the Church. Please join us 
for this Bible Study as we discuss how we can fulfill 
our responsibilities to both kingdoms in an election 
year, when so many divisive issues seek to distract us 
from living as faithful citizens in both kingdoms.    

When: Wednesday Evenings  
beginning 9/02/20 

Where: Lamb of God  
  Fellowship Hall  

or on Zoom 
Time:  7:00 PM 



Thank you to everyone who donated their time, and/or 
blood to the Blood drive on Wednesday, we had 27    
donors and a total of 25 units.  Thank you. 
 
 

  


